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You are eligible to apply for assistance 

The federal government recently made funds available to colleges 

and universities, through the CARES Act, to address financial 

hardships resulting from the COVID-19 pandemic. Central Michigan 

University received funding from the CARES Act’s Higher Education 

Emergency Relief Fund and is following the U.S. Department of 

Education guidelines for how these funds may be used. To date, 

CMU has provided grants for over 7,000 undergraduate students to 

assist with expenses during the interrupted school year.  

CMU also has set aside a portion of the funds for the CMU CARES 

Student Assistance Fund. These funds can help students with 

expenses incurred when campus operations were disrupted due to 

coronavirus, such as food, housing, course materials, technology, 

health care and childcare.  



Eligible students may apply to the CMU CARES Student Assistance 

Fund beginning May 18, and grants will be awarded based on 

individual need. 

 On-campus undergraduate and graduate students who

completed a FAFSA and are Title IV eligible may apply.

 Awards will be distributed weekly beginning May 27.

 Please note: Any funds awarded will be supplied to you

using the refund preferences you selected with Student

Account Services and University Billing. Department of

Education guidelines stipulate that universities may not

directly apply these funds to any existing student account

balance.

You are receiving this email because you are qualified to 

apply; however, qualification to apply does not assure that funds 

will be awarded. Funding is limited, and students will be considered 

on the basis of the application, need and time of submission. You 

will receive notification via e-mail whether or not you were awarded 

funds.  

 You will be notified within 7-10 business days following

submission of your application.

 Please do not contact our office for your status related to this

award until at least 10 business days have passed.

Apply Here  
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